
 

 

 

 

  

Join the Belmont Select Board on   
September 20, 2022 at 7:00 PM in-person 
and on Zoom for  

Discussion of  

DPW Salt Shed 
Condition  
The DPW Salt Shed structure located at 37 C Street has 
served the Town of Belmont for 35 years since its 
construction in 1987 as a result of a state grant. In July 
2022, clear structural deficiencies were noted by the 
DPW. 
 
DPW Director, Jay Marcotte, will join the Select Board 
for a discussion of the shed’s current condition and 
provide recommendations for the future of the 
structure to preserve a critical winter safety resource.   
 
For Questions, please call 617-993-2680 or email 
belmontdpw@belmont-ma.gov  

SCAN HERE 
For meeting agenda and 

Zoom info  
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